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February Events

On Saturday, February 10, Sophia, Angela, Jasmine, and Jocelyn

performed at the Navy Pier Global Connections Lunar New Year

Celebration. It was an amazing performance! On Sunday, February

25, SoWE participated at the Northbrook Cultural Fair. Great job

to all the performers!
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Recent and Upcoming Videos

SoWE released the OPUS 2023 Holiday Concert Video. As well as the

Phoenix Restaurant Performance Video. Great job to all the performers!

Please stay tuned for upcoming posts!

Notices
Volunteers, please regularly update your service hours log. Any time

used practicing for SoWE performances, projects, recordings, SoWE

meetings, preparing for/teaching guzheng lessons, and mentoring new

members is valid. Travel time to and from performances, rehearsals, and

SoWE activities also count.

The annual Music Festival in Honor of Confucius is back! This

competition is an incredibly rewarding experience. We strongly

encourage all students, JV, and Varsity members to participate. Here is

the link to the Instrument Division.
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https://youtu.be/AKdATr1UH3Q?si=5_VraUTrkui2gzlK
https://youtu.be/I-c_KhXWuEo?si=W4NNqzQSSHo_OBZ2
https://chinesefinearts.org/music-festival-in-honor-of-confucius/divisions-and-repertoire-requirements/chinese-instruments/

